
May 31, 2017 
 
It was the last meeting in May, and the Happy Dollars were raining down. Pat Abbott 
gave 😃$ for his son doing a 100 mile race. Skip Armstrong gave 😃$ for his son-in-law Joel's 
anniversary of surviving and recovering from the Detroit Grand Prix, two years ago. 
Larry Jackson, the evening's Sherriff gave happy bucks for his wife's continuing recovery from 
hip surgery. Larry also fined Treasurer Al Holmes for the "bad ride" home from the Dearborn 
Memorial Day Parade.  Al said we had a good showing of members(9) and Edsel keyclubbers 
handing out peanuts at the parade.  Kudos to all that participated.  Al then fined Don Killion 
(who also ponied up happy$) for still being a kept man.  Ed Chilens gave happy $ for his wife's 
successful operation. Norm Record also contributed to the happy dollars. 
The speaker for the evening was Ken Paris, who is running for Dearborn City Council.  Ken was a 
Dearborn Policeman for 40 years, rising to the rank of Lt. There were elections: 
President-Adreinne 
V.P. Renea 
Secretary-Ed 
Treasurer-Al 
Board of Directors-Kevin, Don, Ethan 
Then there were committee meetings, and a Board Meeting. 
Remember that this Wednesday, June 7-we will have a cook-out at Frank Purrington's (7309 
Highview, Dearborn Heights, MI. 48127), then down to the Tiger game for those who signed-up. 
 Hot Dogs, Pizza, Salad, Beer, Soda & Water to be served.  Everybody is WELCOME to come and 
chow down. Dinner starts @ 5:00 til 6:15 then the Tiger fans depart for Comerica Park 
Waiting for June to Bust Out, 
Buster Douglas 
 
Wednesday, June 14-K of C 
Wednesday-June 21st-N.O.A.H Sandwich making night @ Kof C 
Thursday, June 22-Deliver Sandwiches to Central Methodist Church-See Jerry A. if you plan on 
going down to distribute sandwiches 


